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Appointment of FNB as KPMG South Africa Bankers  

 

28 August 2025 

 

Dear Client 

 

KPMG Incorporated and KPMG Services (Pty) Ltd in South Africa (‘KPMG’) is pleased to announce 

that FirstRand Bank Limited (‘FNB’) will be our new bankers with effect from 28 August 2025. 

 

HSBC Bank Plc Johannesburg Branch (“HSBC”), our current bankers, have, following a strategic 

review decided to wind down operations in South Africa. 

 

We will not publish our new bank account number to combat fraudulent activity. Please note that 

invoices issued from 28 August 2025 will list our new bank account details.  

 

Given the current environment where attempts at phishing are commonplace, it is understandable 

that clients are sceptical of notices of changes in banking details, which is why we’d like to draw your 

attention to the following: 

 

• We will not send you any emails requesting you to click on a link with any reference to banking; 

• This notice will be published on our website www.kpmg.co.za and can be verified there; 

• Your KPMG contacts will be in touch with you to inform you of the change in banking details; 

• New invoices will show our new banking details and our engagement teams will draw your 

attention to the change; and  

• Please update your online banking payment details as soon as you receive a new invoice. 

 

Should you have any queries in respect of this change, please speak to your KPMG contacts directly 

and they can confirm the change in bank account details and advise you accordingly. Alternatively 

you can send an email to bankaccountchanged@kpmg.co.za and our finance team will address any 

concerns you have or provide any confirmation you require.  

 

Regards,  

http://zajhbweb10.za.kworld.kpmg.com/peoplefinder/FullUserDetails.aspx?FullName=Wiseman%20Nkuhlu&EmpID=22579&Acc=wnkuhlu
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